
‘All our dreams can come true if we have the courage to pursue them’  

Walt Disney 

 

A Scholar Badge ceremony for Class VI (2022-23) was held on the 26th of July 2023 
to honour and recognize the outstanding achievements and contributions of its 
students in various fields. It instilled a sense of pride and motivation among the 
students and demonstrated the school's commitment to nurturing holistic 
development.  

In keeping with the school tradition, the ceremony commenced with the National 
Song followed by the School Anthem. This was followed by an address by the 
Director Principal Ms. Aditi Misra. Since the ceremony coincided with the Kargil 
Vijay Diwas, Ms. Misra emphasized on the bravery of the Jawans and to find ‘Vijay’ 
over our fears and challenges. She expressed her happiness at the achievements of 
the students of class X and XII and applauded them for their success in the Board 
Examination. She highlighted on the importance of students imbibing healthy eating 
habits and mindful eating. She also requested the parents to encourage their wards 
to read more and to discourage them from using social media. 

A soul stirring performance by the school choir was next. The rendition of 
Jahnavi…a story of Ganga and Bhagirath touched the hearts of everyone in the 
audience leaving an unforgettable impression.After the mesmerizing music 
performance, the dancers took the stage and delivered an impressive display of 
expression and creativity on Mohmaya – ignorance or illusion, which depicted 
harmony and balance that once existed between humanity and nature and the 
devastating consequences of man’s greed.  

The highlight of the ceremony was the distribution of awards in various categories. 
As each student's name was announced, they proudly walked up to the stage to 
receive their well-deserved recognition. The applause and cheers from the audience 
were a testament to the support and admiration they received. 

The program concluded with the Headmistress of Middle Wing, Ms. Shalini Arora 
proposing the Vote of Thanks 







 


